COMMUNICATION C194
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:35 AM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] File# OP.21.024/7.21.048-8940 Bathurst

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Michael
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:04 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File# OP.21.024/2.21.048-8940 Bathurst

Dear City of Vaughan,

| am writing you to express my concerns about the proposed development at 8940 Bathurst. While | know the City is
looking to grow, having a project of this size and magnitude in this pocket is not acceptable. If you wish to allow
townhomes, semi’s and detached homes, it would be in line with what is going on with the community, what they want
and what makes sense.

Don’t let the greed of developers and the idea of condo investors take away from a established community. All you will
do is make a few builders richer and take away from a wonderful community. Please do not allow any intensification in
this area. There are other areas of Vaughan where it make more sense | encourage you to explore those area and
continue to make Vaughan grow and thrive, not become more like Toronto.

Thank you,

Michael Gordon
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